
Our shore visits for 
shoreline erosion control
Midcoast Conservancy is offering shoreline erosion 
assessments following the Maine Department of 
Environmental Protection’s OUR SHORE guidance. 

An OUR SHORE visit provides personalized 
recommendations for nature-based erosion solutions. 
OUR SHORE visits are free and non-regulatory. 

If you are interested in having an 
OUR SHORE assessment done in 
July-September 2025, email 
emma@midcoastconservancy.org 
for more information 
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